

The Meadows Primary School



www.themeadowsprimaryschool.org.uk

Newsletter No.23 10th July 2020

0117 9322203

enquiries@themeadowsprimaryschool.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week we started our transition sessions for the children who had not been in school since Lockdown. It has been great to see them smiling and chatting together and talking to them about how excited they are to be back for that short time. I hope the children and parents have found it beneficial and I wish we could have given them more time but the logistics under current restrictions proved that to be impossible.

Remember to look out for a transition activity on See saw next week. The staff are disappointed that they are unable to do their usual transition day but are excited to see them all in September. A letter was sent out yesterday outlining the September return but more detail will be sent at the start of the school holidays when we have had our detailed operational plans and risk assessments approve by the WMAT Trust Board. We are excited that all being well, we will have all children in Y1 – 6 back in school from Jth September.

Joy Mounter Headteacher

Emotions and Wellbeing

Thank you to Mrs Richter our resident ELSA (Emotional literacy support assistant) for sharing this link to some great resources around looking after ourselves

http://www.cues-ed.co.uk/looking-afterourselves/?fbclid=IwAR2YbSdt5VnldwB7MHkuw48WeBG dH00HpDRS QfXLIbHwBIM8p83fcwaUU

Bags 2 school fundraising

A massive thank you to everyone who supported the bags 2 school collection last week. We made £100 for the school which is amazing. This will go towards our Fundraising projects to help our lovely school ♥

The PTA

Weekly overviews for home learning Term 6 Week 7

Please click the here to access the overviews for next week.

TOP DOODLERS this week



Doodle MathsDoodle English1st Honeysuckle1st Foxglove2nd Foxglove2nd Honeysuckle3rd Buttercup/Cornflower3rd Buttercup

Doodle TablesDoodle Spelling1st Foxglove1st Buttercup2nd Honeysuckle2nd Bluebell3rd Buttercup3rd Cornflower

We are aware that with some children returning to school, there will be less time for the doodle apps but try and make time for at least 10 mins each day! It is great to see so many still reaching their targets!

Nut free school

Just a reminder that we are a nut free school. It is really important that children do not bring nuts or nut products in to school as we have children with severe allergies. Some chocolate spreads are nut based so do please check this before purchasing.



To visit our school facebook page or our new twitter feed. Click on the icons





Friends of the Meadows (PTA) Update

Easy Fundraising

If you are doing more online shopping than usual at the moment, please consider signing up to support us through Easy Fundraising. All you need to do is create an account linked to The Meadows Primary School PTA and click through Easy Fundraising when shopping. Last month we raised £32.00. It doesn't cost you a penny more but it will raise vital funds for the school. Thank you! A Thank you! A

School Lottery

Please support our school by joining <u>Your School Lottery</u>! A Meadows Primary School ticket holder wins every week, and you are automatically entered into the national draw, with a prize of £25,000! It could be you...

Stikins



School Commission code of **23281**